
Dear Pastors, Friends, and Family,     
March 2018

We are thoroughly enjoying where God has called us! We have had a very busy month, but we 
have taken a few hours to enjoy Balearic Islands Day and a road rally race. The holiday 
celebrates the day they became a state. For Balearic Islands Day, they set up a large outdoor 
market where thousands of people come; I am already looking forward to doing some sort of 
outreach there next year.  

As I mentioned, we have been spent a lot of time and money trying to get our house set up, buy 
a car, and get a lot of   paperwork done with all the different offices here in town. Also, we have 
been trying to meet our neighbors and the businesses around us. We are excited to see how 
open and friendly the people have been towards us, which has been a huge answer to 
prayer. Continue to pray that God will give us favor here with the people! Thank you for your 
prayers and support,     
  
Markie Bullock
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